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Monday 17th February, 2025 

 

Year 1 Newsletter 

Year 1 were so busy last half term. We have so many more exciting activities planned for this coming 
half-term! 

 
Year 1’s new topic is: 

Down on the Farm 

 
(See topic web for more information) 

 

Year 1 will be learning about the importance of farming and about what plants need to grow 

successfully. Children will learn to identify the parts of a plant and know the difference between 

deciduous and evergreen. They will think about the benefits of growing their own fruit and 

vegetables and learn about the importance of healthy eating. 

PE 

This coming half term, PE lessons will take place on a Monday. Children will need to 

come dressed in their PE kit on this day, each week.  

 

Reading 

Please listen to your children read as often as possible; we cannot emphasise the importance of 

early reading enough. Even if it is just a page or two of a book each evening, please do read as often 

as possible to help your child progress. Books are changed frequently so please remember to mark 

books as complete on Boom Reader.  
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Important Information: 
As per Mrs Vigus’ letter regarding staffing, Miss Smith will be returning after her maternity leave on 
24th March. In the meantime, Ms Wilson and Mrs Whittal will be teaching Year 1.  
 

Dates to remember: 

• Friday 28th February – Numbots and TTRockstars re-Launch Day 

• Thursday 6th March – World Book Day 

• WC Monday 10th March – Science Week (Opening Minds) 

• Wednesday 12th March – KS1 Inter-House Maths 
Competition 

• Monday 17th and Tuesday 18th March – Parents’ Evening  

• Friday 4th April – Easter Disco with Egg Hunt 

• Wednesday 9th April – KS1 Crafternoon 
 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Ms Wilson and the Year One team.  

 


